       THURSDAY TIMES
PRINCE OF PEACE MONTESSORI SCHOOL

CALLING ALL PARENTS:  Empower parents and help students thrive by expanding school choice options to every corner of Kentucky.  Please take a moment to follow the directions on the attached flyer this week in our Red Folder.  This is something very vital to our schools.  Call your legislator to support students and vote YES on House Bill 305 by calling 1-800-372-7181.
This is the last call for this year, we need parent support.  It only takes a few minutes to make a difference!  Keep Ed Choice Kentucky on the front lines and take action!  This is the information sent to you by email as well. 
EIGHTH GRADE GRADUATION will take place on Wednesday, May 25th, at 8:45 A.M. at St. John’s Parish.  Fr. Greer will preside, and the entire school will be present.  We hope you can attend as well.  We invite all parents to this final school mass for the year and a special celebration for our well deserved eighth graders.  The Parent Association and staff will be planning a reception and some fun events for the graduation week.  Stay tuned for details. 
SKYLINE NIGHT IS FAST APPROACHING!  Please remember to visit the Ft. Wright Skyline on next Monday, March 29th for our fundraising event!  You may dine in, visit the drive thru window or do carryout.  Please mention Prince of Peace at your checkout and we will receive some of the profits!!  This is so easy!!!  Splurge for mom!! Support POP in a very easy way!
CONTINUE TO TURN IN THE FLORENCE FREEDOM BASEBALL CONFIRMATION FOR TICKETS!  We are hoping for a great turnout in July for this fun family event.  The numbers are growing and it looks like it will be a great summer night with fun activities!  More information to follow but keep the forms coming!
REGISTRATION IS IN FULL SWING AND THE NUMBERS ARE GROWING!  If you are considering enrolling a sibling into the program for the next school year, please communicate to the office.  We are having daily Meet and Greets and shadow days.  Budget days are fast approaching and we are working on staffing and scheduling for next year.  Thank you to everyone who has turned in your forms and fees.  We appreciate your cooperation.  If you still owe us a registration, please get that to the office at your earliest convenience.  *Remember, it is per family not per student. 
SPRING BREAK DATES are Thursday, April 14th – Sunday, April 24th.  We will return to school on Monday, April 25th.  Please mark your calendars accordingly.   There is no charge for After Care or Extended Day Care on these school holidays!
TARDINESS:  We would like all families to make an extra effort to be at school on time for the 8:00 prayer.  It is very disturbing for the class and teaching staff to have to encounter the interruptions in the morning.  We have children missing announcements, lunch counts etc.  The morning group time is very important for all classes.  Let’s finish the year strong and cut down on tardy arrivals!  We appreciate all your effort on this important part of our day!
THE LAST CARNEGIE AFTER- SCHOOL PROGRAM started this week and we want to remind parents to pick up in the front parking lot.  The staff will escort all children to the parking lot.  If you are not here or your child is instructed to go to After Care, they will be sent downstairs when class is completed.  The program will run through May 4th. 
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